
HAPPY PERIANESTHESIA NURSES 
AWARENESS WEEK 2024! 

 

 
 

GREETINGS 
 
I would like to wish all my perianesthesia colleagues a warm gree6ng today, this week, and always. 
This is OUR week to celebrate us and the special care that we provide to the most vulnerable 
pa6ents. Thank you for what you do! 
The theme for this year is “Perianesthesia Nurses “EMPOWERED” with Knowledge.” Yes, we are 
EMPOWERED with knowledge, but we are also empowered with much more than that. Caring, 
giving, and kindness to name a few. Leadership, friendship, and togetherness are some other 
special quali6es that we hold as well.  
We are empowered with knowledge by our educa6on which many of us share as leaders and not 
only to our colleagues, but our pa6ents, families, friends, students, and the world. Let us all keep 
up our sharing of our knowledge and all the other excep6onal traits that we behold.  
My challenge to all of you who take 6me to read this message during this special week is to send 
an email and/or photo back to me with how your department is celebra6ng (or not celebra6ng). 
You just may see your photo and or story published in an upcoming NPANA newsleQer!  
If you are not an NPANA member, check us out at npana.nursingnetwork.com.  
 
YOU ARE EMPOWERED! 
 
All the Best, 
 
Denise Ziak, MSN, RN, CPAN 
NPANA President 2023-2024 
npanapresident@gmail.com  
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